Paul Hughes

From:

Jenny Else

Sent:

Monday 12 March 2018 12:14

To:

Paul Hughes; Licensing Policy

Cc:

Kevin Deanus

Subject:

RE: Licensing Policy Consultation

Dear Paul

I have read some of this carefully and scanned other parts but can see no reference to Waverley's own Safeguarding Policy or indeed JET initiative and I wonder if I have missed something If not would it be useful if there was?

If they aren't included somewhere in this document would it be worth considering some cross referencing in the same way as you mention Surrey's Safeguarding?

I have copied Kevin Deanus in to this.

Kind regards,

Jenny

Jenny Else Waverley Borough Councillor Elstead, Thursley & Brook 01252702036

Portfolio: Health, Wellbeing & Culture

From: Paul Hughes

Sent: 09 March 2018 14:34

To: Licensing Policy

Subject: Licensing Policy Consultation

CONSULTATION - REVIEW OF WAVERLEY BOROUGH COUNCIL'S STATEMENT OF LICENSING POLICY - GIVE YOUR VIEWS BY 01st JUNE 2018

The Licensing Act 2003 requires Waverley to have a Statement of Licensing Policy, that it keeps this under review, and that it must completely review the Policy within every five year period. The current Waverley Policy has been in place since August 2013. The policy will be reviewed over the next few months, this will lead to a new Policy being in place by August 2018 for a five-year period, unless amended earlier.

In the first instance, Council Officers have looked at the Policy, and made some necessary changes to it as a result, before the formal consultation began. The Council is now formally seeking your views on its Statement of Licensing Policy. Please find a copy of the amended policy attached;

If this is not a convenient format for you, and you do not already have a copy of the current Policy, please contact this office and ask for a copy to be sent to you.

There are two ways that you may comment on the existing Policy or propose changes, making sure that the comments arrive here not later than 01st June 2018:

- You may email your comments to <u>licensing@waverley.gov.uk</u> or
- You may write to us, sending your letter to the Licensing Section, Council Offices, The Burys, Godalming, Surrey GU7 1HR.

Paul Hughes

From:

Kevin Deanus

Sent:

Monday 12 March 2018 13:41

To:

Jenny Else; Paul Hughes; Licensing Policy

Subject:

RE: Licensing Policy Consultation

Dear all,

Councillor Else is absolutely correct. Everything we do as a council should have safeguarding and prevent as a main ingredient.

Happy to discuss further,

Regards

KD

Kevin Deanus

Councillor Alfold, Cranleigh Rural and Ellens Green.

Portfolio Holder for Community Servives.

----Original Message----

From: Jenny Else

Sent: Monday, March 12, 2018 12:13 PM GMT Standard Time

To: Paul Hughes; Licensing Policy

Cc: Kevin Deanus

Subject: RE: Licensing Policy Consultation

Dear Paul

I have read some of this carefully and scanned other parts but can see no reference to Waverley's own Safeguarding Policy or indeed JET initiative and I wonder if I have missed something If not would it be useful if there was?

If they aren't included somewhere in this document would it be worth considering some cross referencing in the same way as you mention Surrey's Safeguarding?

I have copied Kevin Deanus in to this.

Kind regards,

Jenny

Jenny Else Waverley Borough Councillor Elstead, Thursley & Brook 01252702036

Portfolio: Health, Wellbeing & Culture